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With the holidays looming we hope you’ll consider helping an 
Elkhorn family in need!  Elkhorn Elementary and Middle Schools are partnering with 
Womenade of Elkhorn to sponsor a Gift Drive for families within the Elkhorn 
community.  Last year this project helped serve over 125 families in our school district, 
and we hope to help even more this year.  

 A permission form will be sent home the week on November 15th for your student to 
participate.  Once it is returned, your student can visit the Elkhorn North Ridge Middle 
School’s front office before and after school, from NOVEMBER 22-DECEMBER 2, and 
choose a mitten listing an item you would like to purchase.  Wrapped gifts, with the 
mitten attached to the outside, should be returned to school no later than WEDNESDAY, 
DECEMBER 8th at 3PM.  

 Please join us in making a difference in the lives of some Elkhorn families, and in making 
a lasting impression on our own children!  Questions? 

Please contact: 
Amy Wynn 
awynn@epsne.org 
402-289-5787 
 

 

The weather is changing! 
As we approach cooler (and let’s 
face it, downright cold) weather 
seasons, please make sure 
students are coming to school 
with weather-appropriate 
outerwear.  The front doors 
open at 7:45, and some of our 
students arrive before that time.  
Please help your child make the 
right choice for outdoor temps if 
they will be at school prior to the 
doors opening for the day.   

 

Celebration of Giving  

 

The Daily Bulletin is ONLINE 
The daily bulletin which is shared with students is available online for parents as 
well.  From our ENRMS webpage, click the link at the bottom titled, “Daily 
Bulletin.”  Stay informed of events and activities at ENRMS with this link!  

EPS Staff Directories and Email Addresses 

Parents, as a reminder, please double check the email address of any staff member you wish to 

contact, as some email addresses include a numeral in them.  If you are not sure of the correct 

address, you can find all addresses and email all staff members directly by clicking their name on 

the following staff listing page on our website: Elkhorn North Ridge Staff Directory and Email Addresses 

mailto:awynn@epsne.org
https://www.elkhornweb.org/enrms/about/staff/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual Health Screen which is required by the state of Nebraska will 
be held on November 2nd at 8:30am.  We will be screening  ALL 7th 
graders as well as 6th graders that are new to the district for 
height/weight, dental, hearing and vision.  If your student wears glasses 
or contacts, please make sure they bring them or wear them that day!  
Thank you! 
AMY HOTHAN, RN 

In collaboration with the Omaha Police Department, eps will be utilizing Safe2Help to ensure students and 
families have an anonymous way to report safety concerns.  

Students, parents, staff, or community members can report safety concerns through Safe2Help via any of 
the following channels:  

(531) 299 -SAFE (7233) 
www.Safe2HelpNE.org 

Download the “Safe2Help” app from your app store 
Found on individual building home pages 

 
Please know that we believe that Elkhorn Public Schools are safe places for students, and we work diligently 
to that end. Furthermore, parents, students, and community members are an important aspect of our safety 
and security plan.  We need your help to keep our schools safe.  If you see something that concerns you, 
report it immediately.   
 
Please contact Principal Deb Garrison, via phone: 402-289-5787 or dgarrison@epsne.org with questions 
regarding the Safe2Help reporting system.  

We appreciate your continued partnership in helping keep Elkhorn Public Schools safe for all.   

 

Elkhorn North Ridge Middle School 2021-2022 
Yearbook 

Parents may order online using the following 
link:  https://yearbookforever.com/ 
Search for Elkhorn North Ridge Middle School to order 
your student’s yearbook.   
Yearbooks can be purchased now for $35; in January 
the price will increase $40.   
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!   

Wednesday November 24, 
2021 will be an EARLY 
RELEASE DAY for 
STUDENTS.   

  

 

School will be 
dismissed at 
2:20.  

 

http://www.safe2helpne.org/
mailto:dgarrison@epsne.org
https://yearbookforever.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Elkhorn North Ridge Middle School Families, 

One of the ways our Booster Club raises money is through Family Dinner Nights. They are an easy and 
delicious way to support ENRMS because restaurants will donate a portion of the sales to our school. 
Our first one is coming up…help support ENRMS and have dinner already made! Place an order at Eat 
Fit Go from November 1st through November 5th and receive 10% off your order PLUS have your meals 
delivered to your door free of charge. Visit www.eatfitgo.com to place your order and use the code 
ENRMS at checkout. Please see the attached flyer for more details.    

Thank you in advance for your support! 
The ENRMS Booster Club    

 

 

 

EPS and 
TEAMMATES 

 

http://www.eatfitgo.com/
https://www.enrmsboosterclub.org/

